
I am a resident in Blue Ash, and am sending this email on behalf of Hamihon County residents 
along the proposed routes of the gas pipeline. The proposed routes not only go thru private 
property in Blue Ash, they are close to schools, hospitals, shopping centers. Duke held an open 
house and the reps were very evasive about what the proposed projects involve, but made it clear 
that they have the right to use eminent domain to take land and place a 30" pipeline in the 
ground. This would not only affect the safety of the area, it would greatly depreciate the land 
value. And this proposed route is going from Mason to Norwood. Why can't a remote area be 
used, which would not impact the safety of thousands of residents??? 
As a member of NOPE, I am requesting that you reject the proposals by Duke Energy. 
I assume you will be acting in our interest when you make your final decision. 

As a Sierra Club member, I arrange monthly meetings in Evendale, and I would like to find out if 
one of more of you could attend a local meeting and meet with NOPE members, residents. Sierra 
Club members, and show your support for Ohio residents, and end this massive pipeline 
project. We have an opening on Tue. Sep. 6; 7;00PM in Evendale. If one or more of you could 
attend, please notify me by this email for details. 

Thank you very much. 
Alvin Denenberg C 3 
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